
Petitioner submission of 5 March 2023  
 

PE1936/H: Remove Potholes from Scotland’s 
Roads 
  

Further to my previous submission, I also wanted to make the 

Committee aware of another incident, noted on a Glasgow potholes 

Facebook page, where a video showed a man alighting from bus and 

falling almost immediately into a pothole. I feel that this another incident 

of inequality as the man was unable to get back out of the pothole 

without assistance. 

I also note concerns have been raised about road conditions ahead of 

the UCI Cycling Championships, due to be hosted by Glasgow in August 

2023. If the Championships were pulled out of Glasgow due to the 

condition of the road networks, what an embarrassment it would be for 

Scotland – a country that, in my view, has become nothing more than a 

third world shambles when trying to travel. 

 

  
 


